Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.
The January Newsletter is attached to the email.
This is the final week of the 2nd Quarter. All grades should be up to date and this will be the final week that students have to make up assignments.
We will be out of school on Monday, January 20 to celebrate Martin Luther King's Birthday Observance.
We have our second wave of testing this year coming up in the next 2 weeks. On Wednesday and Thursday, our students will be taking the Winter NWEA MAP assessments in Reading and Math. Please make sure that they come to school on those days.
On Wednesday, January 22, we will host our Fall Sports Awards Ceremony at 6 pm at Northeast High School. This event will last 1 hour and will celebrate all of our fall sports.
In lieu of the sports ceremony, we have moved our Monthly Ram talk to Wednesday, January 29 at 6 pm. This month we will discuss data for students.
Last but not least, we will offer an English Learner night on Thursday, January 30. If you receive a flyer and rsvp, please rsvp by Friday, January 24.
We had a great week back to school and hope to continue the trend through the 3rd quarter. We are capable of "NE" thing and let's have a great week Rams!
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/2039258933?pwd=q1AvGACUlbOmFWTfgOMW0zA2NYlXiH.1&omn=85290187978
Password: Ramily

